
 

  

 

School Pledge: ‘I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at school.’ 

 

25 September, 15 

This week in school… 

Year 3 – have been learning to count to 10 in French and use their adjectives to help make their 

writing more interesting. 

Year 4 – have learned about how to make the characters in our narratives come alive using 

speech. 

Year 5 – have been learning about the Bayeux Tapestry in humanities and will be creating a pop-

up book based on it in Design Technology. 

Year 6 – have started to design a new app! 

 

This Week’s 

Learning Warriors: 

Daisy 
Aaron 
and 
Willow 

Buttercup 
Tino and 
Nicole 

Rose 
Henry 
and 
Millie 

Primrose 
Nathalie 
and Ervin 

Daffodil 
George 
and 
Callum 

Snowdrop 
Lenai 
and 
Callum 

Foxglove 
Liam and 
Amy C 
 

 

Sports Class 

of the week 

Year 5! 

33! 

Letters out this week: 
 

Data Collection Sheets 
 

Daffodil Class Update  
(Yr 5’s) 

 
Copies of school letters are 

available on our website 

 

Attendance and Lates this week… 

 Daisy Buttercup Rose Primrose Daffodil Snowdrop Foxglove 

Attendance 98% 97% 94% 88% 97% 96% 95% 

Lates 5 2 5 9 2 8 11 

 

 

Introducing Our Sports Captains! 

Please meet our new Sports Captains! Representing their respective houses,  

Hamilton, Adlington, McIlroy and Ennis. 
 

Our Lower School Captains: 

Josh, Najam, Jake, Angel, Rhiannon, 

Tulley and Ruby 

Our Upper School Captains: 

Liam, Alfie, Jude, Gilbert, Jacob, 

Hannah, Chloe and Clara 

  

Data Collection Sheets 
This week we have sent out Data Collection Sheets for each pupil in our school. These are a 

summary of the current information that we hold for each pupil. Please take the time to read 
through these and make a note of any changes to addresses, phone numbers etc. We need to 
keep up to date details for pupils in case of an emergency. Please contact the reception if you 

have not received a Data Collection Sheet.  
Please sign and return these to school even if there are no changes to confirm the details we 

hold are correct. Thank you. 

 



  

Gardening Clubs 

For three weeks only, our green-fingered 
gardening hero, Mrs Orr will be holding 

Gardening club on Tuesday evenings on the 
6

th
, 13

th
 and 20

th
 of October until 4.15pm. 

This will be to get the gardens tidy and 
ready for winter.  They will also be planting 

some bulbs ready for Spring. 
 If you would like to join up and help, please 
contact Mrs Orr or the Reception desk next 

week for permission slips. 
Spaces are limited so you had better be 

quick! 
 

Don’t forget to book online for Parent’s Evening! 
www.parents-booking.co.uk/ivervillage  

Secondary School Deadlines and 11+ 

Online applications are being taken on the 
admissions section of the 

www.bucks.cc.gov.uk website. The deadline 
for applications for first round allocations is 

31
st

 October however we recommend you get 
your applications in by 21

st
 October to give 

the council time to acknowledge that they 
have received the application. Please note 

that Grammar schools have set their 
deadline for moving into the area as 1

st
 

October but the deadline for their 
applications is still 31

st
 October.  

The Year 6 11+ transfer test results will be 
sent out on 16

th
 October. 

 

 Event 

28
th

 

Sept 

– 

2
nd

 

Oct 

Yr 6 PGL Trip 

28
th

 

Sept 

FISA AGM, 

7.30pm at Iver 

Village Infants 

School  

1
st

 

Oct 

Rose Class 

Assembly, 9am 

8
th

 

Oct 

Foxglove Class 

Assembly, 9am 

14
th

 

Oct 

New Parents 

Open Day (for 

applications for 

Sept 2016) 

sessions at 11am, 

2pm and 4pm 

15
th

 

Oct 

Primrose Class 

Assembly, 9am 

19
th

 

Oct 

Yr 6 Health 

Questionnaires 

20
th

 

Oct 

Parent’s 

Consultation 

Evening, 3.30pm 

to 5.30pm 

22
nd

 

Oct 

Parent’s 

Consultation 

Evening, 5.30pm 

to 7.30pm 

23
rd

 

Oct 

PGL Deposits Due 

In 

26
th

 Oct – 2
nd 

Nov 

HALF TERM 

3
rd

 

Nov 

Pupils Back to 

School 

 

Medicines in school  
We are getting to the time of year now 

when a lot of students seem to be coughing 
and sneezing. We do appreciate that the 
pupils are coming in, however we cannot 
administer non-prescribed medicines in 
school. This includes cough sweets and 

cough syrup. 
Any prescribed medicines must be handed 
in at the front desk with a completed form.  

If your child does have a sore throat 
coming, an extra bottle of water to sip 

during the day may help. 
Thank you for your co-operation. 

2015 PGL Trip  

For those children who are going on the 
PGL trip on Monday don’t forget that 

you can arrive at school late! However, 
all children need to be in by 11am.  

 

Vacancy For Our School Crossing Patrol 

The School Crossing Patroller, Anne Ward 
will be leaving on 23

rd
 October. 

The Council are currently looking for a new 
person for the role and will shortly be 
posting notices for the vacancy in the 

village. 
Anyone that would like to put their name 

forward for the position can do so by 
contacting the  School Crossing Patrol 
Supervisor at Bucks County Council on 

01494 586639 or 07734 481586. 
We would like to take this opportunity to 

thank Anne for all she has done to keep our 
children safe. 

Eligibility for Free School Meals 

For anyone that may be eligible for free 
school meals, we would ask that you 

contact reception or find a copy of our 
FSM form on our website. 

http://www.ivervillage-
jun.bucks.sch.uk/school-dinners 

We would urge you to apply even if your 
child has packed lunches as the school 
receive funding for every pupil who is 

eligible. 
Thank you. 

Missing Lunch Boxes 

We have a collection of lunch boxes left in 
our reception. If your child has left their 
lunch box at school, please come to the 

reception to see if it is here.  
Please note though that we throw away any 
lunch boxes that have not been claimed for 

a week as they do start to go mouldy. 
 

Bikeability 

This week, a few of our Year 5’s and 6’s 
took part in Bikeability Week.  This was run 

by a company called Cycle-Wise and the 
course was designed to help children learn 
how to keep safe on their bikes when they 

are out and about.  
I am delighted to say, all of our pupils who 
took part did fantastically well and earned 
either certificates or badges in their level 2 

training! 
Congratulations to everyone who took part. 

http://www.parents-booking.co.uk/ivervillage
http://www.bucks.cc.gov.uk/
http://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/school-dinners
http://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/school-dinners


 

Work of  the  Week 

Rosie, Year 5 


